Mr. Vic Harris 709 Howard House Dolphin Square London SW1 England

Dear Vic,

Once again I write to you about the Lidstone Memorial Tournament. We read in the english magazine "Judo" that the tournament will be held on May 10th. Two of our members have decided to go to take part in it, but before they go we would like to have the date confirmed from you. Also where and when it will take place.

So, I would appreciate very much if you as soon as possible (at once:) could write me a letter about it.

Thank you!

With best regards Yours/